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Participants: 
Peyton Burr, Basketball
Michaela Butin, Basketball
Mia Barnes, Cross Country	
Camden Carter, Equestrian
Katia Kiefaber, Equestrian
Mollie Kowalchik, Equestrian
Jessica Taylor, Field Hockey
Colby Newsham, Field Hockey	
Kristina Ramsden, Field Hockey
June Conti, Golf	
Heeamin Lee, Golf 
Taylor Hough, Lacrosse
Alyssa Tabrisky, Lacrosse
Meghan Ryan, Rowing
Molly LaPointe, Rowing	
Monika Sharma, Rowing
Alex Kenoian, Soccer
Liz Rose, Soccer
Ragini Ghose, Squash
Kirina Gair-Macmichael, Squash
Bri Groves, Swimming and Diving
Katie Tyler, Swimming and Diving
Ishita Tibrewal, Tennis	
Clara Wang, Tennis	
Julia Criscione	, Track & Field
Kelly Stevens, Track & Field
Sophie Desnoyers, Track & Field
Jamesa Allen, Volleyball
Joy Maran, Volleyball
Nicole Villacres, SGA Liaisons	
Summer Hutcheson, Athletics Administration

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m eastern time by the chair, Meghan Ryan. The members noted above were present. 

1. Welcome and Announcements (Meghan Ryan)
· Ms. Meghan Ryan brought the SAAC to order. 
· Ms. Summer Hutcheson introduced Derrick Redd, the new MHC Athletic Communications Intern, to the SAAC. Derrick told the SAAC about his experience with collegiate athletics and how excited he is to be working with Mount Holyoke Athletics. 
· Ms. Meghan Ryan reminded the SAAC that team representatives should email Ms. Summer Hutcheson and Mx. Julia Criscione if they cannot attend a SAAC meeting. Also, team representatives should forward their SAAC updates to their team to Ms. Ishita Tibrewal. 
· Ms. Meghan Ryan asked the SAAC to complete their anti-hazing forms. 
· Ms. Jessica Taylor asked the SAAC if anyone is registered to drive fleet vehicles for Peck School visits, the Toy Drive, and other events. 

2. Team and Superfan Updates (Jessica Taylor)
· The field hockey team won their game against Castleton and competed against Amherst and RPI. 
· The soccer team won their game against Wesleyan and the field hockey team was there to support them. 
· The tennis team had a competitive match against Wellesley.  
· The volleyball team competed against Rhode Island College at Salve Regina. 
· The cross country team had their first meet at Smtih College. 

3. Ice Breaker Game (Ishita Tibrewal) 
· Ms. Ishita Tibrewal lead an ice breaker activity in which SAAC members introduced themselves. 

4. Approval of the Minutes (Julia Criscione)
· It was VOTED that the minutes of the April 17, 2016 meeting be approved.

5. Peck School (Camden Carter)
· Ms. Camden Carter told the SAAC about how we work with the Peck School to teach elementary students about sports and connect them to student-athletes. 
· She explained that since the state has taken over the school, the program may be canceled. 

6. Subcommittees (E-Board)
· The SAAC broke into subcommittees and each subcommittee met with their chair and E-Board liaison. Afterwards, the SAAC came together and told the group what plans they discussed for the upcoming weeks.
· The Marketing and Promotions subcommittee explained that for Game of the Week, it is important to create Facebook events a week or two in advance so that more people can hear about the event and plan accordingly. In addition, teams should get the GOW supplies from Ms. Summer Hutcheson a few days before the competition and email her a few days ahead of time. They also explained that teams cannot chalk on Kendall or on the steps of Kendall. Teams are also encouraged to chalk around campus as well; they are not limited to chalking near Kendall. Marketing and Promotions will work with each team individually for Game of the Week. 
· Ms. Mia Barnes suggested that we could ask Dean Hall to promote Game of the Week on her Dean’s Corner weekly emails. Teams would just have to reach out to her ahead of time to get this accomplished. 
· The Community Service subcommittee discussed the Toy Drive and how they are working on making this event run more smoothly and organizing it better. In addition, they want to reach out to professors for toy donations. 
· The Legislation and Education subcommittee talked about how their main project will be the NCAA legislation. They are planning on making the presentation more exciting and interesting for SAAC and each team. In addition, they want to create lists of healthy eating suggestions in different dining halls, for example in Blanchard Campus Center. Also, they want to work with the CDC to have events for athletes that work with their schedules. 
· The Diversity and Inclusion subcommittee’s main focus this semester will be the MoZone trainings for student-athletes. They are figuring out which dates and times would be most convenient for all athletic teams and incentives to encourage attendance. 
· The Admission and Recruiting subcommittee would like to focus on reaching out to recruits. They would like to create a video tour of Kendall for prospective students who cannot visit Mount Holyoke College. In addition, they want to set up student ambassador training for student-athletes so that they can promote MHC athletics at their high schools. 

7. Focus on Athletics (Summer Hutcheson)
· Ms. Summer Hutcheson explained that there will be over 50 prospective student-athletes visiting next weekend for Focus on Athletics. She asked the SAAC for volunteers to greet prospective student-athletes and their families. 
· She discussed with the SAAC which team activities are best for Focus on Athletics. Cards Against Humanity, never have I ever, and any activities involving alcohol are not allowed. 
· Some good activities to do are a scavenger hunt, kickball, board game night, cookie decorating, and attending community milk and cookies. 

8. Abby Wombach Event (Summer Hutcheson)
· On Thursday, September 22nd 2016, Abby Wombach will be visiting Mount Holyoke College. At 4:30 pm, there will be a pep rally for her in the field house. This event was designed for families but student athletes are welcome to join.
· Abby Wombach will be speaking in Chapin Auditorium at 7:30 pm. All practice times will be altered so that student-athletes can attend. There is assured seating for coaches and student-athletes. 
· Ms. Summer Hutcheson asked the SAAC for 10 ushers for the event. 

9. SAAC Formal (Meghan Ryan)
· Ms. Meghan Ryan told the SAAC that we are planning to have a SAAC Formal called Mohomecoming on Saturday, October 1st, 2016, which is dependent on funding. 
· The Ad hoc committee submitted the funding request and is awaiting their response. 
· Ms. Meghan Ryan stressed that there must be no alcohol at this event because this event is through SAAC. If there are violations, they will go through athletics and the department alcohol and other drug policy. 
· If this event goes well, SAAC could create a similar event in the spring, especially since some teams cannot make it. 

10. Announcements
· Next Game of the Week: Volleyball vs. MIT, September 20, 2016, hosted by Swimming and Diving. 

11. Next Meeting: Sunday, September 18, 2016 from 10-11am (Dwight 101)

12. Adjourn. The meeting was adjourned by Ms. Ryan at 8:00pm.
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